
 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 
The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Thursday 24th 
November 2011 from 09:30 hrs for a period of four hours to enable essential works 
to be carried out on the Low Voltage Distribution System. 
 
1 to 52 Engineer’s Lane (in its entirety) 
1 to 14 Serfaty’s Passage 
Also note that no traffic light system will be available during the shut down. 
During this period, a manually controlled “Stop and Go” system will be in place for 
the guidance of drivers. 
 
Telephone No.20075957 
Website :  www.gibelec.gi 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 


